
Michelle Hall <michelle.hall@selu.edu>

Major Field Assessment
Rebecca Hite <rhite@selu.edu> Thu, Nov 4, 2010 at 1:52 PM
Reply-To: rhite@selu.edu
To: mhall@selu.edu

Michelle,
GENS does not want to make any changes to the questionnaire for Major Field Assessment. I will get a report to
you in the next few days.
 
Thank you,
Rebecca Hite
Interim Director
Division of General Studies
Southeastern Louisiana University
Hammond, LA  70402
985.549.3755  OFFICE
985.549.5236  OFFICE
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